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Sweet Adelines event postponed

	Orangeville Chorus Sweet Adelines International had been planning An Afternoon Affaire for this Sunday (Feb. 9).

It has been postponed until March 23. It will run from 2 to 4 p.m. at Horizons Event Centre, on Highway 10, north of Orangeville,

behind Mono Plaza.

Go to www.orangevillechorus.com for complete information.
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